
Comment from Ann Soltis 

I fully support ensuring that "quiet" vehicles be rendered safe so that people and animals can hear 
them approaching. However, allowing a variety of sounds would be dangerous and add to the 
already overly-noise-polluted environment we live in.  
 
* The sounds should be standard so that when someone or something hears the sound, they know 
that it is a car.  
 
* The sound should be loud enough to alert others, but not unduly loud - again - to avoid contributing 
further to the noise pollution that permeates the environment.  

 


